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Teacher and Staff Appreciation
  

The Beaumont PTA will help coordinate
events during the week of May 7 - May
11for Teacher and Staff Appreciation.  Please
use the Sign-Up Genius link to sign up to
contribute time or items for breakfast, lunch,
and snacks. 

  
Thank you!

 Questions? Email: leahstarr5@gmail.com
  

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/8050B44ADA9
2FA02-beaumont1

PTA General Meeting
 May 9  7-8pm

  
Please join us at the PTA General Meeting. 
The PTA is hosting a panel discussion by
OHSU psychiatry fellows on teen mental
health and suicide prevention. The Beaumont
community — parents, students, teachers,
staff etc — are invited to this special general
meeting, Wednesday, May 9 from 7-8pm
in the Beaumont library. 
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Teen Suicide:  Addressing a Serious
Health Problem
Main Presenter:  Ana Hilde MD MPH
Panel Presenters:  Meg McLeod MD,
Craigan Usher MD, Kyle Johnson MD,
and Victoria Trump Redd

 

Bicycle Safety Course Is Arriving
Soon!

  
The Bicycle Safety Program is scheduled to
begin May 1, 2018 for all 6 th grade students
in Ms. Smith's Health/PE class. This
comprehensive program engages students by
teaching traffic safety through classroom
activities and on-the- bike practice. Students
will develop essential skills that teach how to
adjust helmets for proper fit, use of hand
signals, street signs interpretation and how to
maneuver safely

 through intersections and out of driveways.
The goal is to empower students and keep
them safe while traveling in their
neighborhood and surrounding streets.

  
A permission slip will be sent home mid April
which requires a parent or legal guardian
signature for participation; All signed
permission slips should be returned to Ms.
Smith A.S.A.P. Participants who intend to use
their own bicycle or helmet must agree to
have them inspected by me, Ms.
Smith,before the program begins. I am
available between April 10-27, 2018 from
8:00-9:00 a.m. and 3:45-4:00 p.m. for
inspections except Tuesday afternoons. If
personal equipment is determined to be
unsafe, then participants will be required to
use equipment provided by the program or
get the needed repairs done prior to
beginning the program. Note: All personal
bikes require a bike lock in order to secure
them to bike racks during school
hours. Please do not leave bikes
overnight!

  
If you would like to volunteer, please contact
Ms. Smith at 503-916- 5610 ext.70408 or
email kmsmith@pps.net. Volunteer
opportunities include set up cones for riding
course, assist students who may need one on

May 9
 7pm PTA General Meeting

  
May 11

 YoChoice Beaumont Night
  

June 8
 Last Day of School

 8th Grade Promotion

mailto:kmsmith@pps.net


one help, or assist in local neighborhood
rides.

YoChoice Beaumont Night
  

Save the date of Friday, May 11 for
YoChoice Beaumont Night at 4941 NE
Fremont St., Portland. Beaumont will receive
20% of every sale that happens that day from
open to close.
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Grant Gendrills Dance Team Tryouts will be
held Monday, May 7th, Tuesday, May 8th,
and Wednesday, May 9th at Grant
at Marshall Campus in the gym from 6:00
PM-8:30 PM. You must attend all three
nights of tryouts. In addition, please have a
parent attend the required parent meeting on
Monday, May 7th at 6 PM. Please contact
Coach Kali at kcapps@pps.net if you have any
questions.

mailto:kcapps@pps.net
mailto:kcapps@pps.net


TrackTown Youth League: 
  

The TrackTown Youth League is a series of 15
FREE all-comer track meets across Oregon,
open to all boys and girls ages 7-14.  Events
include the 100m, 400m, 1500m, long jump
and turbo javelin.  No prior track & field
experience is needed! Top finishers will
advance to a championship meet at Hayward
Field at the University of Oregon held in
conjunction with the NCAA Outdoor Track &
Field Championships!

  
Digital:

 Website:  
 http://www.tracktownyouthleague.com/

 Digital Download of Flyer:
 https://www.oregonsports.org/wp-

content/uploads/2018/04/Regional-Meet-
Graphic-N.-Portland.jpg

Student Exchange
  

Create a cultural adventure for your family! 
Add to your travel itinerary!  Make life-long
friends!  Volunteer to host an international
high school exchange student and watch it all
happen.  Non-profit Northwest Student
Exchange has partnered with Portland Public
Schools for over ten years, bringing high
school exchange students to PPS schools. 
NWSE is currently accepting applications for
host families for the PPS 2018-2019 school
year.  Interested?  Contact Patricia Rimmer
atprimmer@pps.net or 503-740-2754.

Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and
worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in
society. It is the policy of the Portland Public School
Board that there will be no discrimination or
harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of
age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national
origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation in any
educational programs, activities or employment.
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